I

WINDHAM

DEVELOPMENT, INC.

36400 Woodward Ave. Suite 205
Bloomfield Hills, MI 48304

Phone: 248-290-5300 Fax: 248-290-5306

VIA:  Ms. Lori Stelzer (e-mail: LStelzer(@Venicegov.com)

September 22, 2017

Ms. Stelzer, MMC, City Cletk
City of Venice

401 West Venice Avenue
Venice, 'L 34285

RE: Request for Continuance
Dear Ms. Stelzer:

Windham Development, Inc. is requesting a continuance of the City Council meeting scheduled for October 10, 2017
regarding the Preserves of Venice.

At the last City Council meeting, we wete instructed to meeet with Fox Lea and the two neighboring subdivisions,
Sawgrass and Waterford. For vatious reasons, these meetings have not occurred. We are in the process of attempting to
schedule them.

Following the meeting, Windham will likely need to make revisions to the plans and resubmit to the planning staff for
their review. The staff has requested at least 30 days to review any modifications. This continuance would allow the
additional time needed.

Based on the above, please consider this letter our formal request for a continuance of the October 10, 2017 City
Council meeting to the Council meeting scheduled for November 28, 2017.

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any questions regarding the above.
Sincerely,

WINDHAM DEVELOPMENT, INC.

e prZeston

Herbert Lawson

President

36400 Woodward Ave.

Suite #205

Bloomfield Hills, MT 48304
Office: 248-290-5300 ext. 302
Mobile: 248-464-4747



